
2023 Hot Stove Returns!! 

The Lovells Township Historical Society is happy to announce that we will return to the old 

format for our Hot Stove series.  Below please find the tentative schedule of 

presentations-some are yet to be announced, but this will let you know what nights to block 

off on your calendar so you can join us for fun, friends and FOOD and DRINK!  Yes, you 

read that correctly!  We would again welcome “snacks” to share and BYOB for our evenings 

together.  We may or may not make coffee, but we’ll have paper plates, cups, napkins, some 

tools to eat with and if we decide on coffee, we’ll have all the extras for that too!  

Each presentation begins at the Lovells Township Hall at 6pm and last an hour, or two…or 

sometimes more if we’re all totally fascinated by our presenter.  

So, Com’on get out of the house a bit this winter and swap stories, catch up with your 

friends and learn a little something that you might not have known otherwise!  It’s always a 

fun night!   

We sincerely hope you will be able to join us again this year!   

(NOTE: Watch Facebook for presentation updates and weather cancellations!!!) 

 

Tentative Schedule 

Jan 26:  Peter Jones – Peter is always a fun guy! 

Feb 9:  TBD or Pub Quiz Fun 

Feb 23: Dave Jankowski – Dave will probably talk about the new rewrite 

of The Old AuSable book of which is a part of the rewrite project. 

March 9:  Jon and Andy from TU Youth Camp 

March 23:  Joe Hemming  

April 6:  TBD  

April 20: A presentation to tie-in with Trout Museum Display this year:   

Women in Fly Fishing! 

 

 


